
ANNOUNCEMENT 
No.3/2560 

Sale of Royal Thai Embassy's used vehicle 

The Royal Thai Embassy in Tehran wishes to sell its used vehicle; 
Mercedes Benz-E200 made in the year of 2006, by public bidding. Conditions of 
the bidding are of the followings; 

1. In this public bidding, the Embassy assumes that all the bidders have 
acknowledged bidding conditions and have thoroughly inspected the condition of 
the vehicle such as defects or inherent damages. The Embassy assumes, in all cases, 
no responsibility and/or incurred liability, if any, in the future. 

2. The Embassy reserves its rights to transfer the ownership of the vehicle 
to the highest bidder upon the latter's completing full payment of the followings 
fees; transportation fees, transfer of ownership and others related expenses. 
All others expenses involving the transfer of vehicle ownership shall be borne 
solely by the highest bidder. 

3. Interested individual and party is invited to submit their bidding 
prices hereafter this announcement. Inspecting the vehicle shall be organized 
from 1-10 May 2017 on workings, days and offithal hours of the Embassy; 
from Sunday-Thursday between 8.30 a.m.- 4.30 p.m. at the following address; 

Royal Thai Embassy 
No.4, Esteghlal Alley, 

Baharestan Avenue, 
Tehran 	Tel. +9821 7753 1433 

Interested individual or party is required to submit his letter of intent 
with a photocopy of certified identity card to the Embassy's officer. The result of 
the bidding shall be announced on 14 May 2017. For further inquiries, please contact 
Mr. Teeraboon Boonwit. Tel. +9821 7753 1433. 

This announcement is made on 1 	 0 (2017) 	• 
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